

MEMO

TO: Metropolitan Member Clubs
FROM: Match & Program Committee
DATE: Wednesday 5 December 2018
SUBJECT: Thursday Pennants – Round 9 Cancellation

The forecast for Thursday 6 December at 4.30 pm on Wednesday 5 December 2018 on the BOM website is still 39 degrees Celsius.

Given the likelihood that the cut-off temperature (36 degrees Celsius) will be reached before games are completed Match & Program has, under Rule 7, declared this to be extreme weather. Therefore, **all Round 9 Thursday Pennant matches have been cancelled.**

If there are any questions regarding the above changes or further clarification required, please contact Match & Program (matchcommittee@bowlssa.com.au)

Regards



Jeff Allen
CHAIR, MATCH AND PROGRAM